TWO MEN AND A TRUCK.
‘Movers Who Care.’

Sunny Side Moving LLC Each franchise independently owned and operated. DOT# 3211658
DBA Two Men and a Truck HG#068560
111 N Vista Rd #7EFG MC#1003071

Spokane Valley, WA 99212
Petition for Exemption from WAC 480-15-302(11)

Dear UTC Transportation Commission,

My name is Scott Bliss, Regional Director of Operations for Sunny Side Moving LLC DBA Two Men
and a Truck. We have been proudly serving the Greater Spokane area going on 5 years. I am petitioning
for an exemption to the WAC 480-15-302(11) to allow my company to reinstate its household goods
permit sooner than 12 months after the date of cancellation.

We made a huge mistake and completely forgot about needing to file our 2021 and 2022 annual reports.
It was a complete miscommunication between our location General Manager and our accounting
department. We didn’t even realize anything until we tried to order more forms and we couldn’t. We
have updated our processes to ensure this does not happen again moving forward. It has been over 30

days from the time that our permit was cancelled. We would really like to keep doing business and not
have to wait 12 months to be reinstated.

We have a 4.7 rating out of over 445 reviews on google and we have always stayed above a 97.5%

Customer satisfaction score. We take pride in providing the best service possible to the great state of
Washington.

We found out that our permit was cancelled on 7/31/2023 and we worked really hard to get everything
turned in and submitted as soon as we could on 8/1/2023. Again, this was a big mistake on our part but as
soon as we knew about it, we did everything we could to make it right.

Please allow us this exemption so we can keep serving the great community of the Greater Spokane area.

Sincerely,

Scott Bliss
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